
 

 
 

 

 

 

EPM informs public opinion 

In relation to the letter sent by the Governor of Antioquia, Luis 

Pérez Gutiérrez, EPM states that:  

The use of the polygraph was a voluntary initiative of a group of 

employees and top executives, who were uncomfortable with the leaking 

of confidential information from the company. They wanted to be the 

firsts in clarifying this matter, because they are aware of their loyalty, 

commitments and responsibilities with EPM.  

This polygraph examination was used exclusively to try to clarify the 

circumstances in which the leaking of confidential information occurred, 

which was related to a study in process and with preliminary analyzes 

about the permanence of the shareholding of EPM in UNE. In other 

words, the situation of Hidroituango has nothing to do with the polygraph 

examination. 

The examination was practiced freely among those who had this study 

in their hands (18 employees).  

It is false that the polygraph was used to investigate the Governor, the 

Comptroller and much less some journalists, as the Governor stated in 

his communication and in statements delivered to the media.  

EPM does not use blacklists, its only lists are those that have to do with 

the needs of Medellin and Antioquia to seek, together with the 

communities, solutions to improve the quality of life.  

During the 63 years of existence of EPM, we have watched as a 

company and institution for the improvement of the quality of life and 

well-being of the territories where we make presence, as a characteristic 

of a company that is and will remain one hundred percent public. 

 

Medellin, September 25, 2018 


